
City of Durham 
 

At a Special Meeting of SCRUTINY COMMITTEE held in the Town Hall, Durham, on Friday, 
17th February, 2006 at 2.00p.m. 
 
   Present: Councillor Pape (in the Chair)  
and Councillors Crathorne, Cummings, Dickie, Hopgood, Howarth, Robinson, Simmons 
Walton and Wolstenholme. 
 
Also Present: Councillors Bell, Cowper, Gibbon, Kellett, Kinghorn, Lodge, Marsden, 
McDonnell Pitts, Smith, Southwell, Syer, Thompson and Young. 
 
 
486. QUESTIONS TO THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR RELATING TO THE RISK 

ASSESSMENT OF THE SWIMMING POOL 
 
At the request of Scrutiny Committee the Executive Director attended the Meeting and 
briefed Members on the risk register relating to the proposed Swimming Pool.  Members had 
also had sight of reports of the Risk Management Working Group.  A question and answer 
session then took place.  
 
The Chair thanked the Executive Director for attending the Meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Meeting terminated at 2.55 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 

Chairman 
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